
 08.12.17                               

This week : 

 

Thank you for supporting all our efforts at the school fair last Friday. A rough estimate of 

our profit will be about £ 150 pounds which will help us to fund out next project by being 

able to purchase resources for our environment.  

 

Our next project question will be “How does it work” which has a heavy DT, Science and 

computing theme. I envisage creating an area where the children will be able to build and 

construct models so if you are having a clear-out to make room for all the new Christmas  

toys ,we will accept  donations of construction equipment ,models  and any old 

electronics/ gadgets  that you no longer want e.g. cd players, games consoles, phones, 

keyboards, watches ,clocks ,toy cars /anything with cogs etc. – we want to look inside 

them . 

 

 Our first day back (our wow) will be a construct and deconstruct day and we would like 

the children to bring along a construction kit / Lego or alternatively something technical 

that they can take apart and look inside to see how it works – thank you. 

 

                                                           
                                                       THE WIZARD OF OZ 

 

We had a wonderful time at the theatre on Wednesday – I’m sure you have all about it 

already .As ever, the children were a real credit to the school and I was very proud of the 

way they behaved throughout.  

 

 

The curtain has come down on our final Christmas performance and I’m sure you will 

agree that the children performed brilliantly – they are hugely talented and the singing 

throughout was wonderful .Thank you once again for supporting us with costumes and 

helping your children to learn words and songs. 

 

We have our Christmas party next Thursday – please check the website for arrangements. 
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